
 

This card helped plant a tree through the non-profit
OneTreePlanted.org. Thank you for supporting our goal of planting

1 million trees.

Sending appreciation one card at a time. 
www.groupgreeting.com



 

Maria, I wish you 
a happy retirement. 
Thank you for 
helping me with so 
many excellent 
video suggestions 
for my classes. I 
will miss you. 
Shelley McCabe

Maria, Congratulations on 
your well-deserved 
retirement! You will love it! 
I will always remember the 
fun times we had in the 
good old Humber days, and 
your much-appreciated help 
with finding all the videos 
we needed for our Staff 
Training instructors. Let's 
keep in touch! Many hugs,

Mo Martin-Edey Dear Maria,
Wishing you a long, healthy 
happy retirement! Thank you for 
all that you have done for 
Humber students and the 
Humber community.

Gina Antonacci

Maria, I've appreciated the 
chats we've had over the 
years!  I hope that retirement 
offers new adventures (and an 
assortment of interesting 
films to watch!)
Kate Anderson

Maria, i know that you will 
enjoy retirement. It was always 
nice to see you and chat when 
we had our meetings. You 
always helped me out. 
Thanks 
Karen Reece

Maria, 35 years that is a long time!  
You have earned your retirement. I 
am sure you will enjoy every minute of 
it, spending time with Olivia and the 
boys and your sisters. I can already 
see you travelling back to Portugal 
again and visit all those places you 
missed. Don't be a stranger. Let's 
stay in touch.

Janet


